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UPCOMING SPEED AND DISTRACTED DRIVING
TRAFFIC SAFETY ENFORCEMENT

Officers with the Tigard Police Department Traffic Safety Unit will be taking part in a
traffic safety enforcement focused on speed and distracted driving.

The enforcement runs from January 7 through the end of February and will be
conducted in locations throughout the City of Tigard.

Traffic Safety officers participate in several federally funded traffic safety
enforcements throughout the year focused on a range of concerns on the road,
including seat belt and car seat use, pedestrian safety, DUII, distracted driving and
speed. The goal is to educate drivers and change behavior, leading to safer roadways
for all of us.

These events are made possible thanks to the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration, in partnership with the Oregon Department of Transportation and
Oregon Impact.
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